
 

 

The National Construction Code Public Comment Draft is now live for public consultation! 
 
The Public Comment Draft (PCD) for the next edition of the National Construction Code 
(NCC) is open from 1 May until 1 July 2024. This is your opportunity to provide feedback on 
the proposed changes to be made in the next edition of the NCC.  
 
Submissions provided during the NCC Public Comment Draft process will inform the final 
version for regulatory consideration. Submissions for feedback to the next edition of the 
NCC PCD will need to be made before 11:59 pm AEST 1 July 2024.  
 
See the list of proposed changes and submit your feedback here: 
https://www.abcb.gov.au/pcd 
 
#AustralianBuildingCodesBoard #NCC #PublicCommentDraft 
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